
 

Announcement 
 

Honourable Members, 

We have in our midst today, the presence of 

Mr Joseph Christian Léopold, Chairperson of the 

Rodrigues Regional Assembly. 

The Chairperson, accompanied by the Clerk and two 

other staff members are presently on official visit in 

Mauritius for benchmarking of the implementation of  

e-Parliament for the Rodrigues Regional Assembly. 
 

On behalf of Honourable Members and in my own 

name, I extend a warm welcome to the Chairperson and 

members of his delegation and I wish them a fruitful 

mission and a pleasant stay in Mauritius. 
 

I thank you. 


